2019/20 Expected Present | % Attendance | Attended
Bob Austin 32 30 94%
David Bretherton* 21 16 76%
Nigel Champken-Woods 16 15 94%
Paul Cowell* 37 27 73%
Mike Deacock 32 21 66%
Adrian Dite 25 25 100%
David Dodds 26 21 81%
Mike Dyer 23 23 100% 1
Linda Emery 32 31 97%
Helena Fickling 34 34 100%
Sonja Francis 32 27 84% 2
Kate Gregory 25 21 84% 1
Catherine Jones 23 17 74%
Ann Midwinter* 37 27 73%
James Tipping 21 15 71%
Tom Wyse 25 23 92%
Key
Expected The number of meetings a Councillor was summonsed to. Full Council; Planning &
Environment; Policy & Resources; Community, Leisure & Recreation; Personnel;
Neighbourhood Plan Continuity (see notes below).
Present The number of meetings a Councillor attended. Sometimes Councillors cannot

% Attendance

Attended

Notes

attend Thame Town Council meetings because they are busy on other Council
business (see notes below)

The percentage of meetings a Councillor attended of which they were summonsed
to.

The number of meetings a Councillor attended other than their own committee
responsibilities. This is not included in 'Expected’, 'Present' or '% Attendance'.

*The Mayor (Ann Midwinter) and Deputy Mayor (Paul Cowell) are Ex-Officio members of all
Committees and as such one or the other is often on Mayoral duties at the same time as the various
Council / Committee meetings. Cllr Bretherton is a District Councillor and currently the Chairman at
SODC and similarly is often on civic duties.

All Councillors sit on Full Council. All Councillors sit on at least 2 other committees, some sit on upto 4.
Some committees meet more frequently than others. See below for the number of times each
committee met during 2019/20**,

Full Council - 8 meetings

Planning & Environment Committee - 14 meetings

Policy & Resources Committee - 3 meetings

Community, Leisure & Recreation Committee - 3 meetings
Personnel Committee - 2 meetings

Neighbourhood Plan Continuity Committee - 7 meetings

The above data is for meetings held between 14 May 2019 and 18 May 2020.
**Due to the Government's guidance issued in March 2020 in response to Covid-19, all committee
meetings were postponed. Full Council met virtually twice, which is included above.



